January 25, 2019

The Honorable Lindsey Graham
Chairman

Committee on the Judiciary
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

I have reviewed the Senate Judiciary Committee questionnaire that I previousty
submitted to the Senate Judiciary Committee on October 22, 2018, in connection with my
nomination to be Director of the United States Marshals Service, U.S. Department of Justice.
Through my review of the questionnaire, I found no responses that need updating. 1 certify that
the information contained in these documents 1s, to the best of my knowledge, true and accurate.

I am also forwarding an updated net worth statement. I thank the Committee for its
consideration of my nomination.

Sincerely,

cc: The Honorable Dianne Feinstein
Ranking Member
Committee on the Judiciary
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510



